
Dear City Clerk's Office,  

Regarding the naming of the East Community Centre, I would like to put forward the name Sir 
Winston Churchill Community Centre as it is on Churchill Avenue and the street is so named 
after Sir Winston Churchill Public School which was in the centre of Churchill Avenue.  

Thank you 

James Dobravec 

 


